
 

 

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

   

 

 

Under the Sea Thursday 20th May  

Please note the school dinner 

menu is changing on   

Thursday 20th May. On this day 

the menu will be ‘Flipper Dippers’ 

or Garden Vegetable Goujons 

served with chips, garden peas, 

tomato sauce and dessert will be 

an ice cream tub with a mini 

starfish shortbread biscuit. 

This means Friday 21 May will be 

pizza. 

 

Scholastic Books Reminder 
All orders must be completed by next Monday 10 May. 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

 

Summer Term                                            Together Everyone Achieves More   Friday 7th May, 2021. 

Events coming up! 

April 
Tues 27 to Thu 29 Parents Meetings 
May 
Wed 5 Real PE cl.2 
Tues 11 Bikeability Year 3  
Fri 14 Pyjama-rama led by Mrs 
Watkins 
Tues 18 Bikeability Year 4 
Thu 20 Under the Sea themed lunch 
w/b Mon 24 RE Week  
Half Term Mon 31 May to Fri 4 June 

June 
Thu 24 New parent talk 6PM 
Fri 25 New Reception children in 
school. 2-3 pm 
Tue 29 Cl.4 Production/Play AM/PM 
July 
Fri 2 New Reception children in 
school 2-3pm 
Fri 9 New Reception children in 
school 2-3pm 
Fri 9 Annual Reports to parents 
Tues 13 Open Evening 3.30-6PM 
Fri 16 Sports Day & picnic lunch 
Year 6 overnight ‘camp out’ in school 
Mon 19 Whole School Trip 
Tues 20 Y6 Leavers’ Assembly AM 
Tues 20 PM Yr. R vision & hearing 
Tues 20 Cl.4 Leavers’ Disco 
Wed 21 Last day of term. 
School re-opens Mon 6 Sept 2021 
 

Stars of the Week Tuesday 4/5/21 to Friday 7/5/21 

Cl.1 Koby, Freddie H Cl.2 Hermione, James Cl.3 Blossom, 
Reggie,Cl.4 Toby, Daniel R 

 

Dear Parents, 

Come to School in your Pyjamas. Ms Watkins is sending a 

flyer home with the details of a fundraiser for the BookTrust. The 
intention is to get children excited about reading, including reading at 
bedtime. All children will be invited to wear their pyjamas to school and 
bring in £1 donation. Each class will be having a special reading session 
with hot chocolate and cookies on the Friday. 

We are sending out a leaflet from Family Voice with regard 

some free information sessions, delivered via zoom, for parents on 
different subjects including good sleep practices, autism and looking after 
children’s teeth. Please contact the school office if you would like further 
information. 

The school was having some difficulties booking the village 
hall for the Year 6 production at the end of term. We are 

waiting for confirmation to do the Year 6 play on Tuesday 29 June.  
We will confirm this date with you in due course. 

Face Mask Challenge 
Medicspot Face Mask Challenge. We're calling all children to design your 
own face mask! Win face masks for you and all your classmates, a £500 
prize for your school and help support NHS workers and volunteers. To 
get your face mask template and to enter, go 
to www.medicspot.co.uk/mask 

 
Midday Supervisor Needed! The school needs an MSA three 
times/week (or more). If this interests you, please contact the 
school office. We hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.medicspot.co.uk/mask

